
Agenda Item No. 6 

Action Tracker Children’s Corporate Parenting  Board – July 2023 

 

 

Action Date 

of 

Action  

What needs to be done  When  Status  Who  Progress 

Update  

Identify a drop 

in property for 

care 

experienced 

young people   

Nov 

2021 

explore the use of any 

adult education  space 

/ facilities to support 

care leavers in the 

community  

By July 

2023  

 DVS Deputy 

Head   

 

Members to 

explore the 

possibility of 

reinstating the 

rounding up 

fund to use to 

support CIC and 

CEP 

March 

2023  

Members to discuss 

with the Director of 

Finance & Legal   

  CPB 

members  

 

Service Director 

Children’s Social 

Care  invites  

the Director 

and Cabinet 

Member of 

Housing and 

Communities to 

future 

meetings. 

 

March 

2023 

 By July 

2023 

 Service 

Director 

Children’s 

Social Care 

 

 Virtual School 

Head Teacher is 

requested to 

submit a report 

to a future 

meeting of the 

Board with the 

detail of the 

post 16 pilot 

scheme hosted 

by Dudley 

College which 

entailed a 10- 

week course in 

relation to 

independent 

living. 

March 

2023 

     



The Service 

Director 

Children’s Social 

Care to submit 

a report to a 

future meeting 

of the Board on 

Care 

Experienced 

Apprenticeships 

to include 

details of the 

provision of 

apprenticeships 

for care leaves, 

the number of 

placements 

offered to 

young people 

and in which 

Directorate.  

March 

2023 

   Service 

Director 

Children’s 

Social Care  

 

CPB to receive 

an update  

report on 

savings of 

children in care  

March 

2023  

 By 2023  Head of 

Service  

 

 Leisure 

Services 

Manger to  

consult catering 

services within 

leisure facilities 

and Brooke’s 

Bar and Bistro 

in Dudley to 

ascertain 

whether they 

could provide a 

further offer to 

care leavers in 

relation to 

healthy eating  

 

March 

2023 

 By 2023  Leisure 

Services 

Manger 

 

That the Leisure 

Services 

Manager be 

requested to 

liaise with the 

Lead for Youth 

and Community 

and the Public 

      



Health Manager 

and present a 

report to the 

next meeting 

on the detail 

regarding the 

usage of leisure 

activities 

including all 

activities 

offered to 

children and 

young people. 

That the Leisure 

Services 

Manager be 

requested to 

promote the 

current leisure 

offer and 

explore the 

possibility of 

liaising with 

Connexions in 

relation to 

delivering 

courses to 

those wishing 

to become 

swimming 

instructors. 

 

      

Service Director 

Children’s Social 

Care be 

requested to 

submit a report 

to the next 

meeting of the 

Board on the 

scoping work 

conducted and 

the provision of 

a useful space 

to include 

workshops for 

care 

experienced 

young people to 

access together 

with the 

      



provision of 

community 

resources and 

the possibility 

of utilising the 

property 

adjacent to 

Netherton Arts 

Centre 

 


